
 
 

   

 
 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 38 of 2022 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/56/95  

  

 

17 October 2022 

 

 

 

Cancellation of Notice to Mariners No 34 of 2022 - re - Giordan Lighthouse, Gozo - 

UNLIT 

 

 

Reference is made to BA Chart 2537 – Għawdex (Gozo), Kemmuna (Comino) and the 

Northern part of Malta. 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that the Giordan 

Lighthouse, Gozo mentioned in Notice to Mariners No. 34 of 2022 has been repaired and 

is functioning properly. 

 

Notice to Mariners No 34 of 2022 is hereby CANCELLED. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 


